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Docket No. 100266-EI' Florida Power & Light Company's updated 2010-2012 Storm 

Dear Mr. Goorland, LitcMield, and Butler: 

The staff is in the process of reviewing the company's updated 2010-2012 Storm Hardening 

We ask that you please provide your responses to the attached data request by July 12,2010. 

Plan, and our review has generated some questions for which we ask that FPL provide responses. 

If there are any questions, please contact me at (850) 413-6980. 
Sincerely, 

Engineering Specialist 
Cost Analysis Section 

ML:ML 

Attachment 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (Bennett) 
Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 100266-EI) 



For the following questions, please refer to the 2010-2012 Storm Hardening Plan filed May 3, 
2010. 

1. Please explain why Davies Consulting was retained, the analysis that Davies performed, 
and the outcome of its analysis. 

2. Was Davies Consulting’s analysis jointly funded with other IOUs? If so, please indicate 
who the other IOUs were. 

3. On page 6 ,  FPL states that the foundation of FPL‘s hardening plan was extensive 
analyses the company conducted either directly, or with the aid of KEMA, Inc. 

a. Please provide any analyses provided to FPL by KEMA. 

b. Provide a brief overview of the analyses provided by KEMA, Inc. 

c. Please describe any other external resources that were used to develop FPL’s 
storm hardening plan. 

4. Please list all changes made in the updated storm hardening plan that differ from the 
currently approved plan. 

5. Please provide any work papers or supporting documents pertaining to increases in the 
costs of obtaining permits. 


